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Dear parents and guardians 
 
 
Healthy teeth and gums are prerequisites for growing up and living a healthy life. Regular 

brushing of teeth, in the morning and in the evening, helps to protect against dental diseases. 

 

A dentist from the public health department will come to the school in the next few days and 
carry out a dental check-up on the pupils in ordert o detect any dental damage and, if 
necessary, give individual advice on the best possible dental care.  
The documentation of the dental findings at the health office is deleted after 4 years. 

According to § 91 of the school law for Baden-Württemberg, there is an obligation to 

participate in the examination. 

 

We will inform you about the results of the dental examination. For this purpose, we will give 

your child a sealed form letter marked with the child's name. 

 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact us on Tuesdays and 

Fridays from 8:30 - 11:30 a.m. on 07531/800 2645. Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

With kind regards 

 

Your dental service for children and adolescents 

 

 

 
Privacy notice (only in german) available at: https://www.lrakn.de/,Lde/datenschutzhinweise  
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Information about the result of the dental examination 
 
Dear parents and guardians 
 
Today’s dental check-up of your child revealed the following: 

 

 No dental treatment is necessary at the moment. Nevertheless, your child should be 

regularly examined by a dentist twice a year. 

 Your child should be seen by a dentist as soon as possible. 

 Unfortunately, an incipient caries/ enamel calcification / enamel discolouration could not 

be ruled out during the check-up (____________________).  

 Your child has been diagnosed with enamel alteration (MIH). To prevent further tooth 

damage, intensive care and dental hygiene is urgently required for your child. 

 Your child has been diagnosed with _______________________________________. 

 Your child has a lot of fillings / decayed teeth. To prevent further tooth damage, intensive 

care and dental hygiene is urgently needed. 

 Orthodontic consultation/treatment may be necessary for your child. Please consult a 

dentist or orthodontist. 

 A dental sealant to protect your child’s teeth is recommended. 
 Your child did not take part in the examination. If your child has not seen a dentist for 

more than six months, we recommend that you have a check-up as soon as possible. 

 
Furthermore, as part of the individual prophylaxis, we would like to draw your attention to 
the regular six-monthly dental check-up for your child, at which their examination will be 
documented in a bonus booklet, if applicable. 
 
Please take this letter with you to any dental treatment. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Your Youth Dental Service 
 


